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Spring is in the air! We have been so enjoying the warmer weather these last 

few weeks, and spending as much time as we can outside. Thank you for 

continuing to send your children with appropriate clothes for outside play each 

day! We will be spending more time each day outside as the weather continues 

to improve.  

 

It is hard to believe that looking forward we only have about 12 weeks left of 

school. The year has been so full of fun, learning and exploring. We are going 

to be really working hard this month on name writing and letter learning. Our 

goal is that we will all be able to independently copy our name, and know the 

letter names. If you would like to work on these skills at home as well that 

would be fantastic. 

 

Next week we will be starting a new project in our classroom as well. We have 

started talking about camping and will be working to create a camping center 

in our classroom.  If you have not yet had a chance to see our display about 

our grocery store project please make sure to take a look the next time you 

are in the school.  

 

Please continue to contact me with any questions or concerns you may have!  

 

 

Miss White 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Reminders: 

 

You are welcome in our classroom anytime!  

 

Please call, text or email to let us know if your child will be absent 

from school. Messaging the classroom phone is the easiest way to 

ensure we know if your child will not be here. Thank you! 

 

Easter Egg Decorating Event: Our next family event will be Easter 

Egg decorating on April 12 at 10:00 am. Please let us know if you 

would like to join us for this event.  

 

Outdoor Play:  We will continue to play outside every day, so 

please continue to send your child each day with appropriate 

clothing.  

 

Kindergarten Registration: If your child will be 5 by December 31 

2019 and you have not yet registered them for kindergarten please 

do so as soon as possible.  

 

 

This Month: 

April 12: Easter Egg Decorating Family Event @ 10:00 am 

April 19-April 24: No School: Easter Break 

April 25: Pre-K teacher meeting (NO SCHOOL) 

 

Next Month:  

May 3: Toy Washing @ 9:00 am 

May 8: Dental Visit (in class) 

May 16: Art Night Family Event @ 6:30 

May 20: No School 

 

 



COMMUNITY EVENTS 

 

 

Family Resource Centre (883 6th Ave NE): 

Let’s Play – 10:00 -12:00, Tuesdays & Wednesdays 

 

**The Family Resource Centre is offering a parenting course called 

Nobody is Perfect Parenting Program that will run on Monday nights 

from 5:00-7:00. The dates of the course are April 29, May 13, 

May 27, and June 10. Supper and childcare will be provided, and 

participants will receive a certificate at the end of the course. 

Please contact the Family Resource Centre if you are interested!**  

 

 

Library: 

Story Time – Tuesdays, 2:00 pm 

Read to a Dog – Tuesdays, 2:00 pm 

Romp and Read - Fridays, 10:30 am 

Baby Steps – Fridays, 10:00 am  

 

 

 

 


